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Executive Head Teacher: Mrs Andrea English

Head of School: Mr Martyn Tweddle

Deputy Head Teacher: Mrs Helen Crawford

Deputy Head Teacher: Mrs Fiona Tweddle

13.6.22
Dear Parent/Carer, 

‘Friends of The Oaks School’ have recently kindly donated money for the Year 11 and 14 Prom, as well as the Platinum jubilee celebrations. 
To continue to raise money towards funds, we have decided to do a number draw. All proceeds will go towards the FOTOS fund.
Numbers are £2 each with the Prize being £150 cash. Drawn on Friday 24th June 2022. 
If you would like a number, please send money in a clearly labelled envelope marked for Rachael Dobinson for number draw. Unfortunately, we cannot allow everyone to choose individual numbers as this will be difficult to ensure everyone receives the number they want. We will send home a slip to let you know which numbers which have been chosen for you. 
We have also planned a Pie, Pea bingo night for 5th October 2022. Please pop the date in your diary and more information will be sent out closer to the time. 

We will be holding a FOTOS / parents coffee morning on 28th September at 10am in school. This will give you an opportunity to meet other parents, share ideas and concerns and plan future events. 

The next FOTOS meeting will be on Tuesday 13th September at 4pm in school. If you would like to be part of our fundraising group you are more than welcome to attend.  

Thank you for your continued support of ‘Friends of the Oaks’

Thank you 
Mrs Rachael Dobinson 
Assistant Head teacher / FOTOS Secretary
 

















